
 
 

 

Special Council Meeting Regarding Homelessness and Sheltering 
 
Cobourg, ON (June 28, 2022) – The Town of Cobourg is calling a Special Council Meeting for 
Monday, July 4, 2022, regarding Homelessness and Sheltering.  

At the Monday, June 27, 2022, Regular Council Meeting, Cobourg Municipal Council received a 
delegation from a group of Cobourg residents regarding Homelessness and Sheltering in the Town of 
Cobourg. Following a comprehensive discussion, Council passed a resolution to hold a Special 
Council Meeting to review the following items: 

1) A staff report on Homelessness and Sheltering and the Enforcement of Municipal Bylaws in the 
Town of Cobourg  

2) A Motion regarding the development of an Encampment Response Plan for the Town of Cobourg 

Delegation to Council: 

Cobourg residents and local organizations who are interested in presenting a delegation to Council 
may do so by submitting a request to the Municipal Clerks office by Thursday, June 30, 2022 at 4:00 
p.m. Delegation Request Forms can be found on the Municipal Website www.Cobourg.ca   

Special Council Meeting: 

The Special Council Meeting will be held on Monday, July 4, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, 
Victoria Hall, 55 King Street West. Those who are unable to attend in person, may watch the meeting 
online through eScribe, the Town of Cobourg public meeting website.  
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Media Contacts 

Kara Euale      
Manager, Communications    
Town of Cobourg     
p: 905-372-4301 x 4105    
e: keuale@cobourg.ca  

Brent Larmer     
Director, Legislative Services Division  
Town of Cobourg     
p: 905-372-4301   
e: blarmer@cobourg.ca 

            
About The Town of Cobourg 
The Town of Cobourg is a lakeside community (population 20,500) located on the north shore of Lake Ontario halfway 
between Toronto and Kingston and has been recognized multiple times by MoneySense Magazine as “One of Canada’s Best 
Places to Live” in populations under 25,000.  

Founded in 1798, Cobourg is rich in heritage offering a vibrant downtown, sophisticated small-town atmosphere and renowned 
waterfront that serves as a popular getaway destination.  As the largest town in Northumberland County, Cobourg is 
personified by historic Victoria Hall, hosts a 27.4 million community centre, an educated and skilled labour force, flourishing 
commercial sector and supportive municipal government. Cobourg has received the Federation of Canadian Municipalities 
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Sustainable Communities Award, accolades from the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act Alliance, and multiple 
heritage, environmental, and event awards.  


